
 

  

 

 

Dear Parents and Families,  

I'm pleased to share that new gates have now been installed, which prevent unauthorised access from the 

playground to the grounds behind the school building.  This addition is an important step in strengthening our 

safeguarding measures, while also making drop-off and pick-up times for breakfast club, after-school club, 

and other events more convenient for families. 

Parents can now come onto the playground to drop off or collect children attending clubs, helping to ease 

busy times. Importantly, this new arrangement still ensures the school building remains secure and protected 

from unannounced visitors. 

This means that from now on, parents can drop off children for breakfast club any time after 7:30am.  

Movie Night – Tuesday 

A reminder that our next Movie Night will take place on Tuesday. This time, the children have chosen to 

watch Mufasa: The Lion King – a popular choice we know they'll enjoy! 

As with previous events, the timings and collection arrangements remain the same: 

 Infant Movie Night will start at 2:00pm and finish at 4:00pm  

 Junior Movie Night will start at 4:15pm and finish at 6:30pm   

 All children attending Movie Night should be collected from the Junior playground (computer room). 

Please note that Junior children must be collected from school at 3:15pm and brought back to school at 

4:15pm for the movie night.  They may not stay on the school premises between 3:15 and 4:15pm. 

Details: 

 Cost: £5 (includes a drink and a hot dog) 

 Tickets: On sale in the school playground, before and after the school day. 

 Optional: Children can bring a pillow and/or blanket to make themselves cosy during the movie. 

Please send these in a named bag. 

 Dietary Requirements: If your child has specific dietary needs, please let us know in advance. 

If your Infant child chooses not to attend, they will remain in school with their 

teacher until 3:15pm, as usual. 

Thank you for your continued support in helping to make our school events safe, 

enjoyable and inclusive for everyone. 

Have a lovely weekend.  

Mrs Gonzalez  
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Stars of the Week 

Reception – Tiaraoluwa for enthusiasm in all lessons. 

Year 1 – Annabella for excellent behaviour and respect for class rules and routines. 

Year 2 – Amanda for written work full of wonderful ideas and for kindness and compassion. 

Year 3 – Epiphany for drawing a detailed and imaginative picture of Chislehurst Caves. 

Year 4 – Alison for enthusiasm for learning and positive influence on peers. 

Year 5 – Emily for outstanding achievement in creative writing. 

Year 6 – Cody for writing an excellent poem. 
 

School Value Awards 

Reception – Mark for showing love to his peers through kindness. 

Year 1 – Eva for determination to bounce back from setbacks with a positive attitude. 

Year 2 – James for kindness and respect to others and for commitment to work hard at all tasks. 

Year 3 – Ivie for continuous effort to improve and reach new heights in learning. 

Year 4 – Gabriel for being caring and supportive to classmates. 

Year 5 – Maximilian for a deep interest in learning. 

Year 6 – Ambrose for aspiring to improve his written work. 

 

Dates for your Diary 

Parents and families are warmly invited to join us in celebrating Mass. 

If you would like to accompany the school as we walk to Mass, please inform your child’s teacher 

so they can coordinate the arrangements. 

Additionally, the Celebration of the Word will take place in the school hall, and parents of the 

respective year group are welcome to attend. 

Tuesday 10 June Movie Night  

Wednesday 11 June Class photographs 

Wednesday 18 June Year 6 Celebration of the Word 

Wednesday 18 June Year 4 visit to Mass 

Wednesday 18 June Meeting for Year 6 Residential Trip 3.45pm 

Thursday 19 June Year 3 outing to Eltham Palace 

Wednesday 25 June Year 6 outing to Royal Festival Hall 

Wednesday 25 June Year 3 Celebration of the Word 

Wednesday 25 June Year 5 visit to Mass 

Friday 27 - Sunday 29 June Year 6 residential weekend 

Tuesday 1 July Sports Afternoon for Reception, Years 1 & 2 

Wednesday 2 July Year 5 Celebration of the Word 

Wednesday 2 July Sports Afternoon for Years 3 - 6 

Friday 4 July Year 5 outing to Young V&A Museum 

Wednesday 9 July Reception Celebration of the Word 

Tuesday 15 & Thursday 17 July Year 6 Performances 

Wednesday 16 July Year 3 visit to Mass 

Monday 21 July Leavers’ Mass 

Tuesday 22 July Last day of Summer Term 

Monday 1 September First day of Autumn Term 

 

Term and holiday dates up to July 2026 are shown on the school website 

 



 

This Week’s Attendance 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

3-6 June 2025 

Reception 96.6% 

Year 1 95.0% 

Year 2 96.4% 

Year 3 96.9% 

Year 4 96.6% 

Year 5 95.2% 

Year 6 93.8% 

Whole school 95.8% 

 

  Well done Year 3   

– best attendance for this week 

with  96.9% 

  


